Inter-office Communication

Division of Construction Management

Date: July 20, 2010

To: District Construction Engineers %

From: William H. Lindenbaum, P.E., P.S., Deputy Director, Division of Construcfion
Management

Subject: Postponement of Vehicle Delineation and Lighting (Construction Vehicle Conspicuity)
Implementation Date, PN 614 dated 6/10/2010 and SS800, Item 614.03, dated 7/16/10.

Currently, the subject contract provisions require the following.

“Equip all project vehicles with photo strobe lights, LED warning lights, or rotating beacons and
conspicuity tape as set forth in this section no later than August 1, 2010.”

However, in light of the relatively short time frame between project sale dates and the initial
implementation date, industry has indicated that additional time for compliance is required.

Therefore, in recognition of this request, the Department is postponing the compliance date to
October 1, 2010.

If you have any questions, please call Gary Middleton at 614-387-2173.
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